
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
We will have our semi-annual tornado and lockdown drills this coming week. These drills will 

ensure that our staff and students know what to do in the event of an emergency.  

 

Registration for classes for next year begins today and runs through Friday, March 11. Make sure 

that you contact your child’s grade level school counselor with any questions.  

 

Track, softball, and baseball will begin tryouts Monday, March 7th. As a reminder, students must 

have a current physical on file before they are allowed to tryout. There are no exceptions to this 

rule.  

 

The JMS PTA Spirit Night at the Grandover Chick Fil A is this Tuesday March 8th. Make sure to 

let them know that you are with JMS. Online orders will be accepted as well, just note JMS in 

the comments section of your order.    

 

We are continuing with our March Madness Attendance Challenge this week. Make sure that 

your child is at school each day and on time so that their class can have a chance to win the 

challenge.    

 

I have also included a flier in this week’s Weekly Update email with information about the 

upcoming school bond. More information is coming, but in the meantime, I encourage you to 

look at gcsnc.com as well as our school website and social media pages for additional details.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


